“Griffin, Edward" To <records@wutc.wa.gov>

<egriffin@uslec.com> ce

09/15/2005 06:21 AM bec
Subject Docket UT-051261and UW-051287

Based on the final note of Ms. Washburn in the Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments in
the above referenced matter, US LEC Communications Inc. does not wish to file comments at this
time. '

US LEC Communications Inc. does request to be placed on the mailing list for Docket No. UT-051261
(telephone).

Ed

Edward H. Griffin

Regulatory Manager, US LEC Corp.
6801 Morrison Blvd.

Charlotte, NC 28211

Voice 704-319-1476
Fax 704-602-1476
Email  egriffin@uslec.com

This email may contain information that is confidential, may be protected by attorney/client or
other applicable privileges, and may constitute non-public information, It is intended to be conveyed
only fo the designated recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please
notify the sender at 704-319-1476. Unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction
of this message is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.



